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Dear Mr Aiken

Mannering Colliery Modification 3 (MP06_0311)
Response to Submission

| refer to your email dated 1 October 2015 advising that the Response to
Submissions document for Mannering Colliery Modification 3 is now
available.

NSW Department of Industry, Skills and Regional Development, Division of
Resources & Energy (DRE) has reviewed the Mannering Colliery —
Modification 3 Response to Submissions Section 75W Modification to
MPO06_0311 dated September 2015.

DRE notes the comments of the proponent, but maintains the recommended
conditions of approval as stated in our letter dated 6 August 2015 (reference
OUT15/20282) are standard conditions for all new and existing modifications
for mining activities to bring them into line with contemporary mining
regulation requirements.

Should you have any enquires regarding this matter please contact Peta
Johannessen, Project Officer, Industry Coordination, on (02) 4931 6613.

Yours singerely

Adrian &1 any
A/Director Industry Coordination
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